
Places are still available for the FCSU’s next Faith and the Public Professions event, is 
coming up: 

  

Does teacher training help teachers teach religion? 

  

-       Claire Drucquer, 3FF 

-       Dr. Bob Bowie, Canterbury Christchurch University 

-       Martha Shaw, Faiths & Civil Society Unit, Goldsmiths 

  

Wednesday, 18th February 2015 5:30-7pm, RHB 309 

  

This event is free and open, so do please feel free to share this invitation. 

  

To register for a place, please contact me, Tim Stacey at t.stacey@gold.ac.uk 
	
  


